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Iowa redshirt freshman linebacker Dalton Shaull is in stable
condition at the University of Iowa Hospitals and Clinics
following a vehicle accident June 13 in Iowa City, the school
announced in a release Friday afternoon.

The Oskaloosa native joined the football team as a walk-on in
2012.  No  other  details  regarding  the  accident  have  been
released at this time.
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